
Au Train Township Budget Workshop Meeting
February 26, 2018  
6:00 o'clock p.m. 

Pursuant to publication, the Au Train Township Board convened in the Community Building, Au Train,
Michigan, on the above date at 6:00 p.m. 

The Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Michelle Doucette with the following members present:
Mary Rogers, Clerk; Ann Clapp, Treasurer; Kristy Cota, Trustee and John Carr, Trustee.  

*VISITORS PRESENT – Dan Weathers

Work on the Garbage Fund Budget for the 2018-2019 Fiscal Year began and was completed

Work on the Road Fund Budget for the 2018-2019 Fiscal Year began and was completed.  

Public Comment - A call for Public Comment was made.  None was received.  

*ADJOURNMENT 
Being no further business, MOTION by Clerk Rogers, second by Trustee Cota, to adjourn the workshop.  
MOTION CARRIED. MEETING ADJOURNED at 8:20 p.m.

Submitted by:  

Mary F. Rogers, Au Train Township Clerk


